
 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact: Alana Canning (alana@smcleanhalifax.ca), ServiceMaster Clean of Halifax Region 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

ServiceMaster Clean of Halifax Region 
recognizes the contributions of 

Meshack (Frank) Kadiata 

September 29, 2023 – Since joining ServiceMaster 
Clean of Halifax Region, Meshack Kadiata, or as we 
know him, Frank, has become an indisputable key 
member of our team!  Frank is not simply an essential 
employee for us, he is a true ambassador of our 
business and most definitely our EVERYDAY HERO! 

This is not Frank’s first stint with ServiceMaster Clean 
of Halifax Region as he took a sabbatical to relocate 
to Montreal to be with family.  We were thrilled when 
he returned to Halifax and announced that he was 
eager to rejoin our team!   

Frank’s contributions to our ServiceMaster family are 
astounding!  He’s the first to step forward to work with 
any client in our roster, anywhere, anytime.  He’s 

even willing to travel on multiple buses just to reach a worksite!  He’s keen to learn anything 
new so that he’s equipped to do the best job he can.  He even took the initiative to become 
certified with Worksite Safety’s universal Fall Protection program (work at heights certification)!   

Frank’s constant smile and go get ‘em attitude makes him a pleasure to be around.  We are 
certain that we would not be as successful in what we do without Frank!  This is why Frank is 
our EVERYDAY HERO!   

“Thank you, Frank, for everything you do and quite simply just being you!   
You are most certainly our EVERYDAY HERO!” 

Keegan Colville 
President 

ServiceMaster Clean of Halifax Region 
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